RN _asicosii

COPY
TLlopd's Repister of %htppmg

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3».;
Dear Sir, Lth July, 1945 S

With reference to Glasgow Report No. 69700 Telating
to the case of Transport Ferry No. 3041 (J.1866), I am
directed to inform you that an account has today been
rendered to the Director of Navy Accounts for the fees
due for the supervision of the requirements of the Specific-
ation during installation of engines and bollers, and, in
due course, the Glasgow account will be credited with the
sum of £23 $n respect thereof.

Yours faithfully, A

The Secretary, Secretary
BLASGON .

o6 & 005 7( O]



